
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                                                             
St. Philip Neri  
Roman Catholic Church 

 

1902 Munroe Avenue 
Saskatoon, SK  S7J 1R8 

Phone: (306) 343-0325    
Fax: (306) 343-0900 

Office Hours:  9:00 am - 4:00 pm 
Monday to Friday 

Closed 12:00 - 1:00 pm 

 

Office Email:  
office@stphilipneriparish.ca 

Website: www.stphilipneriparish.ca 

Weekend Masses: 
Saturday ~ 5:00 pm   

Sunday ~ 9:30 and 11:30 am 
 

Weekday Masses: 
Tuesday - Friday ~ 8:30 am 

 

Parish Priest ~ Fr. Mike Dechant OMI 
mdechant@omilacombe.ca 

Associate Pastor ~ Fr. Bill Stang OMI 
was39@sasktel.net 

            Pastoral Associate ~ Shirley Hyshka 
                   s.hyshka@stphilipneriparish.ca 

Parish Nurse Ministry 
~ Ethna Martin 

e.martin@stphilipneriparish.ca 

~ Deb Bauche 
d.bauche@stphilipneriparish.ca 

Music & Finance  ~ Joanne Lysyshyn 
j.lysyshyn@stphilipneriparish.ca 

Administrative Assistants    
~ Marlene Flaman Dunn & Cathy Martell     

office@stphilipneriparish.ca 

Custodian ~ Sandi Lamborn 
s.lamborn@stphilipneriparish.ca 

 Youth Ministry  ~  Alexia Flores   
a.flores@stphilipneriparish.ca 

Pastoral Council Chair ~  Norm Lipinski 
nlipinski@sasktel.net 

 

K of C Grand Knight ~ Ken Martin  
(306) 260-2201  

             CWL C0-Presidents                                                   
~  Mary Nordick:   (306) 374-5612 

  ~  Susan Melchiorre:  (306) 242-6363 

            Parish Coordinator of Care           
 ~  Ev Safronetz:  (306) 260-2929 
www.saskatoonrcdiocese.com/

covenantofcare 

 

 

 

 “ I tell you, this man went down to his home justified rather 
than the other, for whoever exalts himself will be humbled, 

but whoever humbles himself will be exalted.  ” 
 
 

 
 

(Luke 18) 
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    Diocesan Prayer Intention 
 
 

We pray as a diocesan family that through the Bishop’s  

Annual Appeal, we may recognize the call to share God’s  

gifts with others as a sign of our faith and trust in the Lord.      

       Praying the Rosary  
        is like holding your  
    Blessed Mother’s hand. 

      

       All Souls’ Day Mass 
 

               Everyone is invited to the Mass of All Souls  
        (Commemoration of All the Faithful Departed)               
     on Saturday, Nov. 2, at the 5:00 pm Mass, with  

  refreshments after Mass. The Book of Remembrance    
                          is located in the Welcome Area and those who have lost a  

                loved one are invited to sign the name of the deceased in the book.     
 We also invite you to light a memory candle, prior to the beginning of Mass.     

 

 
 
 
 

  

 
 

 Thank you to all those who have so faithfully contributed to this year’s 
Bishop’s Annual Appeal so far. The needs of our communities grow, and    
so the assistance provided by the Appeal is needed more than ever.  If you   

have not yet made a pledge to the Appeal, please consider doing so in the 
next few weeks by placing your BAA envelope in the collection basket.  
Your gift will help continue the vital ministries and programs offered 

throughout the diocese. For more info, please contact our BAA Committee 
Chair, Robin Mitchell, at (306) 373-8271 or email:  rmitch72@shaw.ca.  
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            Parish News    Pastoral Associate News 
 

Food Collection ~ In October, we are collecting  
coffee, tea, and peanut butter for the  

Friendship Inn.  Please check ‘Best Before’ dates. 
Thank you for your generosity!  

 

Contact: Shirley Hyshka, Pastoral Associate, (306) 343-0325 
 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
 

Stewardship/Ministry - There are two dates for  the  
training for the Liturgical ministries, which are Sat. Nov. 23 
(morning only), and Tues. Nov. 26 (5 - 7 pm) in the 
church. Those who are volunteering for Liturgical ministries 
are invited to come out to either one of the sessions. The 
training sessions are for Sacristans, Altar Servers, EMCs, 
Lectors, Welcomers and Children’s Liturgy.  There will be 
separate training sessions for other ministries as needed.   
More details will be available soon.   
 
Sacrament of Baptism - Those who are expecting a new 
baby, or those with new infants or young children to be  
baptised, are invited to register for the preparation and the 
celebrations. Preparation sessions are arranged after the  
couple has registered for the Baptism. The next scheduled 
Baptism celebrations are Sundays during the 11:30 am 
Mass on Nov. 24 and Dec. 29.  Pre-registration is necessary.  
 

Congratulations!  - Please keep in prayer the 
following families who are celebrating Baptism 
this weekend. We look forward to growing in 
faith with: 
 

Becca Doherty, child of Audrey and Michael, 
Harper Keen, child of Amber  and James, and  
Leeya Lutz, child of Samantha and Connor   
 
Youth choir - Those ages 8 through 15 who are interested  
in singing in the Parish Youth choir are invited to the next  
rehearsal on Mon. Oct. 28, from 3:45 to 4:35 pm. in the 
church. For more information, please contact Shirley.   
  
Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults - The third session  
for preparation is here on Mon. Oct. 28, at 7:00 pm.  
 
Missals - The new red 2019-2020 Missals will be available 
in the Welcome Area for $5.00 beginning the first week of 
November, and every weekend, until they are sold out.      
        

Book of Remembrance - Everyone who has lost loved 
ones (family members and close friends) is invited to write 
the name of those persons in the book found in the Welcome 
Area. The book will be available for the next few weeks.  
 

Marriage Preparation - Those couples who are going  
to celebrate the Sacrament of Marriage are  
invited to prepare at our Parish during the 
weekend of March 21-22. Pre-registration  
will be necessary, beginning in December.  

         
  

                                DƻƭŘŜƴ !ƎŜ DǊƻǳǇ 
 

 

 Our next gathering will be on  
 ²ŜŘΦ hŎǘΦ ол from 1:30 - 4:00 pm.     
 We meet ŜǾŜǊȅ ǎŜŎƻƴŘ ²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅ  
 in the Welcome Area.  New members  
 are always welcome, so come out and join us!  
 For more information, contact Sylvia at (306) 374-9085.   

                                                                                    

                                           2ÅÓÔ )Î 0ÅÁÃÅ 
                       

  0ÌÅÁÓÅ ËÅÅÐ ÉÎ ÐÒÁÙÅÒ ÔÈÅ ÆÁÍÉÌÙ ÁÎÄ ÆÒÉÅÎÄÓ ÏÆ   
  3ÉÓÔÅÒ 2ÅÇÉÎÁ $ÏÂÍÅÉÅÒȟ /3%ȟ ×ÈÏÓÅ -ÁÓÓ ÏÆ   
  #ÈÒÉÓÔÉÁÎ "ÕÒÉÁÌ ×ÁÓ ÈÅÌÄ ÈÅÒÅ ÔÈÉÓ ÐÁÓÔ &ÒÉÄÁÙȢ   
  -ÁÙ ÔÈÅ ÓÏÕÌÓ ÏÆ ÁÌÌ ÔÈÅ ÆÁÉÔÈÆÕÌ ÄÅÐÁÒÔÅÄ ÆÏÒÅÖÅÒ  
  ÃÅÌÅÂÒÁÔÅ ÅÔÅÒÎÁÌ ÌÉÆÅ ×ÉÔÈ 'ÏÄ ÔÈÅ &ÁÔÈÅÒȟ 3ÏÎ        

                   ÁÎÄ (ÏÌÙ 3ÐÉÒÉÔȢ   

 

  FOREVER é IN MOTION,  
  our weekly physical activity    
  classes for older adults of all  
  levels of ability, continue at  
  St. Philip Neri every Wednesday 

from 11-11:45 am.  There is a $5 (per month) drop-in 
fee, as a donation to the church.  For more information, 
call Jackie, at (306) 220-3652.  Come move with us! 

    

   Christ Centred Yoga classes  
   continue at St. Philip Neri every    
   Tuesday beginning at 12:00 noon.   
   Come join us for a gentle/beginner  
   CC yoga class, in an atmosphere of     

 community and prayer, following the 7 virtues of Christ.      
 The class is $9/class for a punch pass, or a $10 drop-in  
 fee. For more info, email Jo-Ann at: mjemard@shaw.ca  

  

Thank you very much for your generous 
contribution to last week’s World Mission 
Sunday collection. This suppor t is such  
a blessing for the bishops, priests, sisters,  
brothers and lay catechists, who depend on    

   this help from the Society for the Propagation of the   
   Faith. Please continue to pray for those who serve in   
   mission countries, as they do God’s important work!   

  

Sacrament of Reconciliation - Children in Grade 2  

and/or age 7 or older who are interested in preparing for 

the sacrament of First Reconciliation are invited to begin  
their preparation on Tues. Oct. 29,  at 3:45 pm OR  

Wed. Oct. 30, at 6:45 pm.  Pre-registration is necessary!   
Registration forms are available in the Welcome Area or by 

email. Contact Alexia, at (306) 343-0325, for more info. 

 Halloween Fun at the Catholic Pastoral Centre  
 & the Cathedral of the Holy Family:  Children   
 and their parents/caregivers are invited for trick  
 or treating from 10 - 11 am on Thursday, Oct. 31,  
 on both floors of the Cathedral of the Holy Family!    
 Come dressed in your costume!   



 
 

 

 
 

Collection for October 12/13, 2019 
    

  Sunday Collection  ~                            $          7,814.65 
  PAG (Oct. 16)  ~                                  $          7,445.00 
  Reserve Fund  ~                                  $             120.00 
  Parish Nursing Fund  ~                        $             100.00 
  Refugee Fund  ~                                  $               10.00  
  World Mission Sunday  ~                     $          1,112.00 
  Childrenôs Change for Change  ~         $              53.90 
 

 
 

 
 

 

    Thank you for your generous support! 
                           

         

          Parish Nursing          More Parish News... 

Prayer Intentions – Please keep the following  
brothers and sisters in Christ in your prayers:  

 

Gordon Klimek, Ida Lafreniere, Lena Vella,  
Mick Donnelly, Deltha Harriman and Fr. Les Paquin 

Have you, or someone close to you, been diagnosed  
with an illness, admitted to hospital, or need a liaison  
between the medical world and your faith community? 
Please call the Parish Office and ask for our Parish nurses, 
Ethna or Deb. Check out their webpage on our website 
under “Ministries”.  

 

Final Reminder of the K of C  
6th Annual CELEBRITY DINNER  

 

 Sat. Nov. 2, at the Cathedral of the Holy Family 
 

This year's event will again be presented by Les & Irene 
Dube and will be supporting a Comfort Care Room at the 
new Children’s Hospital where families with gravely ill  

children can have privacy to meet with doctors, care  
providers, and call in spiritual care of their choice.   
Tickets are $150, with a tax receipt available for a  

portion of the ticket. To purchase, call Garry Maier,  
at (306) 221-5893 or (306) 374-5006. 

 

Adoration  
 

  Weekly   (6:00 pm - 10:00 pm) 

    ~     Mondays in the chapel 
  
  Monthly  (9:00 am - 9:00 pm) 

    ~     Second Thursday of the month                               
 in our beautiful chapel, with  

           musical adoration from 8:00 pm - 9:00 pm 
 

           Upcoming Dates:  November 14 & December 12 
 

 

Please note - Special Collections 2019 
 

 

 
 

 Nov. 17th  
 

Diocesan Mission Work 
 

 Dec. 25th 
 

Christmas Offering 

  K of C Pancake Breakfast:  Sun. Nov. 3  
 at St. Joseph’s Parish Hall (1006 Broadway   
 Ave.) from 10 am - 1 pm.  Preschool Free;   
 Adult $7; Family; $20. Come over and join   
 us!  Hosted by Sanlorzo Ruis Council. 

 

 “We make a living by what we get.  We make a life by   
   what we give.”                          --- Winston Churchill   

  On Saturday, November 2, All   
  Soulsô Day will be celebrated at  
  St. Philip Neri at the 5:00 Mass. 
  We invite everyone to stay after  
  Mass to socialize in the Welcome  
  Area. Once again we will have a    
  special commemoration display,   

 where we invite you to place framed pictures, and/or   
 memorial cards in memory of your loved ones who  
 have passed away. We welcome/encourage mothers  
 who have lost a baby to bring a flower or memento to  
 place on the table. Those who can't make it to Mass,   
 but wish to add something to the commemoration table   
 can drop it off in the Welcome Area in a box marked  
 “Commemoration Table”. All items will be returned  
 to parishioners when the table is taken down.  

           

 

 

Special  “Day of Prayer” at St. Anne’s 
 

On Saturday, Nov. 2, the feast of All Souls, St. Anne’s 
Parish is holding a “Day of Prayer” in honour of our  

beloved dead.  We are starting with morning Mass for  
the Poor Souls at 9 am, followed by day time Exposition 
of the Blessed Sacrament and morning Liturgical Prayer. 

After meeting at the church at 9:45 am, there will be 
graveside prayers and blessings at Woodlawn Cemetery 

with Fr. Matthew Ramsay. Continuing on during the day, 
there will be different prayer services at 12 pm and 3 pm. 

The Adoration period will close at 3:50 pm, with  
Benediction. This will be followed by the Sacrament  

of Reconciliation from 4 - 5 pm.  The usual Vigil Mass 
for Sunday’s Liturgy will start at 5 pm. All are invited  
to come and pray for your loved ones. Please call the  

Parish Office at (306) 931-4700 for more details. 

  

 The CWL Clothing Depot is in need   
 of large used towels. If you have   
 some extras that you could donate,   
 please place them in the Parish CWL   
 bin located in the Welcome Area.   
 Thank you for your kind generosity! 

 

 The Alzheimerôs Society provides support & education: 
 
 

Learn - so you may be informed about dementia, 
Empower - so you & those around you may live well with  
dementia, and Act - by visiting your  doctor  and seeking a 
timely diagnosis. For more info, call the Saskatoon Resource 
Center at (306) 683-6322, or speak with our Parish Nurses.  



Weeks at a Glance     
 
 

   

 Mon. October 28  
   3:45 pm  ~  Youth Choir 
   6:00 pm  - 10:00 pm  ~  Adoration   
   7:00 pm  ~  RCIA   
    

 Tues. October 29 
   8:30 am  ~  Weekday Mass 
 12:00 pm  ~  Christ-Centered Yoga 
   3:45 pm  ~  1st Reconciliation Prep 
           

 Wed. October 30 
   8:30 am  ~  Weekday Mass 
 11:00 am  ~  Forever é In Motion 
   1:30 pm  ~  Golden Age 
   6:45 pm  ~  1st Reconciliation Prep 
       

 Thurs. October 31 
   8:30 am  ~  Weekday Mass 
   
 Fri. November 1 - All Saintsô Day 

   8:30 am  ~  Weekday Mass  
                          
 Sat. November 2  - All Soulsô Day 
   5:00 pm  ~  Mass (+ Campaign Life - Cakes & Cards Sale) 
 

 Sun. November 3 
   9:30 am  ~  Mass  (+ Campaign Life - Cakes & Cards Sale)    
 11:30 am  ~  Mass  (+ Campaign Life - Cakes & Cards Sale                 

Weekday Masses: 
 

Tues. & Thurs. 
Holy Rosary at 8 am 

 

Wed. & Fri.  
  Prayer of the 

Church and Oraison  
at 8 am 

 

MASS at 8:30 am 

 

Sacraments  
 

Please call the Parish Office at 306-343-0325 for the following: 

Reconciliation  

Saturdays: 4:00-4:45 pm or by appointment. 

Sacrament of the Sick 
Available upon request. 

Marriage, Baptism, or  
Rite of Christian Initiation  
Please contact  the Parish Office and ask for Shirley. 

 Are you registered  with the Parish?  
 

 Have you recently moved or changed any contact  
 information? 
 

 We invite you to use the new/update Parishioner  

 Registration Forms on the bulletin board (to the right  

 as you enter the church) that can be submitted with  
 the collection or brought to the Parish Office.  
 

  Or, feel free to contact the Parish Office at:  

 (306) 343-0325 or office@stphilipneriparish.ca. 

November 2/3, 2019 - 31th Sunday of Ordinary Time 

  5:00 pm 9:30 am 11:30 am 

Sacristans 

 

 
 

Judy C 
Denise D 

 
 

 

Cathy M 
Keith M 

 
 

Leane D 
Paul M 

Altar  
Servers 

 

Whitney E 
Anika N 
Volunteer 

 

Emelia G 
Shirley H 
Volunteer 

 

Calla S 
Jonah S 
Volunteer 

Welcomers 

 

Merv Sôs 
Team 

 

Bill Hôs 
Team 

 

Paul Môs 
Team 

Lectors 

 

John M 
Leanne M 

 

Diana N 
Rick S 

 

Bernadeth  
Gordon D 

EMCs 
(Extra  
Ordinary  
Ministers of  
Communion) 

  
Janice S 
Rebecca E 
Jeannette R 
John R 
Joann C 
Volunteer 
Volunteer 

 
 

Cathy M 
Keith M 
Tanys G 
Kyle G 
Jackie T 
Bill M 
Margaret M 

 

Renatte L 
Deb B 
Wendy H 
Ray H 
Donna B 
Ken R 
Volunteer 

Hospitality 

 
 

 

      N/A 

 

Margaret E 
Andrew E 
Johanna E 

 

Sharon V 
Raymond V 
 

Childrenôs  
Liturgy 

 

 
 

      N/A 

 

 

Margaret E 
Allison F 

 
 

Abby, Ellie 
& Maria H 
Volunteer 
Volunteer 
 

Music Ministry 

 
 

   Joanneôs    
     Choir 

 
  

     Sheilaôs   
      Choir 

 

   Tomôs  
    Choir 

Please arrive 15 minutes before Mass begins  
and sign up on the available sheets in the back sacristy.   
Make sure the Sacristans know you are here. Thanks!  

 

Tuesday, October 22 

Herman Gieselman - À   
  Reqôd by St. Philip Neri CWL 

Diane Legros - H & B  
Reqôd by Fran & Peter Dielschneider 

Wednesday, October 23 

Linda Haluzan - H & B  
Reqôd by Lydia 

Rose Piche - À    
Reqôd by The Evoys 

Thursday, October 24 

Ed Sakowski  - À    

Reqôd by Gloria & John Pryma 

Irene Hauser - H & B  
 Reqôd by St. Philip Neri CWL 

     Friday, October 25                 

All Saintsô Day  

    Saturday, October 26 

All Soulsô Day  
 

 

  

 

If possible, please request Mass Intentions several months in advance. 

Suggested offering is $10.00.  Note: À is for Repose of the Soul.   
H & B is for Health & Blessings. 

 

Prison Ministry is Seeking Donations of Rosaries  
 

The Diocesan office of Restorative Ministry  
 is seeking metal rosaries as part of ministry  
 to men at the Saskatoon Correctional Centre  
(no pink or plastic rosaries, please).  Drop   
off rosaries at the Catholic Pastoral Centre,  
2nd floor of the Cathedral of the Holy Family,  

Mon.-Fri., 8:30-noon or 1-4:30 pm. Call (306) 659-5845. 

 FacetoFace Ministries will host the “Unitedò Conference  
 on Nov. 16 and 17 at the Cathedral of the Holy Family.  Join   
 us for the 20th year celebration of FacetoFace Ministries at this   
 Youth/Adult Conference Register at:  www.f2f.ca/united.  

http://www.f2f.ca/united

